November 16, 2017
«Sal» «First» «Last»
«Title» 
«Company»
«Address»
«City», «State» «Zip»
Dear «First»:
I am writing to challenge you to support the students of Rhode Island by bowling!
Johnson & Wales University has proudly participated for over 20 years in Junior Achievement of Rhode Island’s (JA) Annual Achieve-A-Bowl event!  Achieve-A-Bowl is JA’s oldest and largest community event, raising over $1.8 million over the last 33 years for RI students.  JA programs empower students to take their place in the global economy by teaching them about money, careers and business ownership. It also helps students plan for the training and education they will need to realize their future!
Each year, companies and organizations participate in the Achieve-A-Bowl Industry Challenge. This year we challenge you to join us for the “College/University Challenge.” The winner receives a trophy, recognition on the JA social media and bragging rights! 
I invite «Company» to join us in this year’s Industry Challenge, representing your institution. Just create one or more bowling teams and you are part of the challenge! Our school is represented by students and staff bowling, so feel free to invite student groups to join you. This year, JA is expecting more than 600 bowlers representing 30 local organizations to bowl and celebrate this great event. The 34th annual Achieve-A-Bowl will take place over March 18, 24, 25 and 26, 2018 at Lang’s Bowlarama in Cranston.  You can select which day and two-hour timeframe you wish to bowl.
While there is only one winner of the challenge, the true winners are all the kids who will be able to participate in JA programs, which contribute to the vitality of our community and the availability of a well-educated workforce.

Please take a moment to learn more and register by visiting www.achieveabowl.org where you will find all the details on coordinating, bowling or sponsoring this community event. If need additional assistance, just contact Amy B. Craig at Junior Achievement at (401) 331-3850 x 18 or amy.craig@ja.org. 
Thank you for your consideration. I hope you will accept our challenge! 
Sincerely,
Johnson & Wales University

